
 Week of May 16, 2022 
A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students 

 
 

Congratulations Graduates!  
 

Spring 2022 Final Grades will be available on Banner Web TODAY (5/16) after 4:00 pm: 
Log into Banner Web to obtain your grades: 

• Enter Secure Area - log in with your T-Wolves Email username & password  
• Click Student Records  

• Click Final Grades  
• Select the Term (Spring 2022) and click Submit.  Scroll down to view your final grades. 

Assistance is available by contacting the Enrollment Center at 716-614-6250 or via email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu.  

        

Henrietta G. Lewis Library News: 
Borrow Books from the NCCC Library Over the Summer 
Want to grab a book for some fun, summer reading?  Three easy ways to do it:  

1. If you are registered for summer or fall classes you can borrow books from the library over summer break!  Just show a copy of 
your future schedule at the circulation desk. 

2. Use Libby by Overdrive to borrow ebooks.  Get the Libby app on your phone or table and search for the Niagara County 
Community College.  You use your TWolves name and password to borrow ebooks and eaudiobooks.  You can also go to 
libbyapp.com. 

3. The library has FREE fiction books for you to keep!  They will be available on a cart in the Learning Commons the last week of 
the semester. 

Stop in or contact the library (716) 614-6783 with any questions. 
 

Summer Employment Opportunities!  
Looking for a summer job? Graduating? Check out our job board!  Shannon Stott, our Career and Transfer Services Coordinator, can 
assist you with your career search, transfer questions, resumes, cover letters and interview preparation.  Please reach out to Shannon at 
 sstott@niagaracc.suny.edu or at ext. 6268 to schedule an appointment!  

 
Campus Pantry Ordering for Summer:  
Throughout the summer, the campus pantry will remain open on an “as needed basis” for online ordering only. If you need food 
throughout the summer, please email studentlife@niagaracc.suny.edu and we will make arrangements for you.  
 
Barnes & Noble Survey:   
Niagara County Community College, in Partnership with Barnes & Noble College, would like to hear from you! Every year 
we give our students the opportunity to directly impact the campus store experience.  3 Reasons to Take the Survey:  
   
Help us, Help you: Tell us what products and services you want to see in your campus store  
It’s Easy: We only ask for 15 minutes (or less) of your time  
Get Rewarded: As a thank you, you’ll be entered into a drawing to win an Apple MacBook Air, $2,500, $1,000 or $500 
Visa gift card. Please click here to take the survey and remember, this survey only happens once a year so don’t pass up 
your chance to make a difference and be heard!     
    

Summer Hours begin this week.  May 20 is the First Friday the College is Closed.   

The Last Friday the College is Closed for the Summer is July 29.   

Summer Hours are 8 am to 4 pm Monday-Thursday. 

 

 
It’s not too late to register for a summer class.  Visit 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/reg/ for more information! 
 

 

Stay Tuned for more Information on Student 

Life Summer programming! 
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